"John Hammill" <jhammili@orilliapacket.com>
RE: Gordon Lightfoot brochure

December 22, 2009 5:47:48 AM PST (CA)
"Ron Jones™ <randmar@telus.net>

"Randy Lucenti" <rlucenti@orilliapacket.com>
<jhammill@orilliapacket.com>

Thanks Ron, | have forwarded your note to our editorial department.
Happy Holidays to you {oo.

JH

----- Original Message-----

From: Ron Jones [mailto:randmar @telus.net]
Sent: December 19, 2009 2:30 PM

To: jhammill@orilliapacket.com

Subject: Gordon Lightfoot brochure

Hi John.
| am writing to draw your attention to the "Gordon Lightfoot returns home"
brochure sent to me here in Vancouver by a friend who attended the Nov. 14th

& 15th, 2009 concerts held in the Orillia Opera House.

On page 12, of those four photos, three are of Gordon and the one in the top
left is of me.

This photo was one of several taken during the seventies when | lived in
Toronto at a time when | was hoping to organize a "Gordon Lightfoot Tribute”
band.

The band never did materialize and as a result anything that was attached to
the idea became abandoned.

| am truly at a loss to explain how the photo made it's way into the
brochure and do apologize but it is sort of an embarrassment for me and
probably somewhat an insult for Gord.

May | ask that for future reference the "means" or "template" for this photo
be deleted from the system to ensure that | won't get soaked in "The Early
Morning Rain."

Many thanks, and Merry Christmas,

Sincerely,

Ron Jones.



